
Successful Brammer and Buck & Hickman
Manufacturing Forum, Silverstone 2014

Earlier in 2014 Lambert was extremely honoured when Warren Limbert, Managing Director
was invited to be a guest speaker at the prestigious Eighth Brammer and Buck & Hickman
Manufacturing and Awards event being held at Silverstone racetrack in October 2014. The

event, an opportunity for Brammer and Buck & Hickman customers and partners to gather and

discuss the current topics and issues in the manufacturing industry, was attended by more than 200

delegates including a small team from Lambert.

Among them were leaders from major

manufacturers including Siemens, The Royal

Mint and GKN Aerospace, as well as editors

from key industry media.  Guest speakers at the

forum included behavioural expert Jez Rose.

Other speakers included managing director of

Weatherford, Daryl Stroud exploring the supply

chain, Douglas Dawson, COO at Caparo

discussing the challenges of attracting young

people into manufacturing and Warren Limbert

sharing the successful apprenticeship and

mentoring programmes run at Lambert.

Warren Limbert, Managing Director of Lambert

We all know many manufacturing organisations have concerns about the ability of the UK's

manufacturing and engineering sectors to recruit sufficient numbers of staff. More than 80% of

Lambert staff are engineers.  As a result, being able to recruit a diverse range of engineers is crucial

to our considerable and continuing success and part of this recruitment is dedicated to employing

apprentices.  To date 40 gentlemen have completed their full apprenticeship at Lambert, 17 are still

with the company today, 3 in the position of Senior Managers.


